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Present:  Sue Hall, Barrie Richardson, Linda Emanuel & Alison Hollis 

Apologies for Absence: Dave Smith (HWPC)  

 

Plot Holders 

Clive & Margaret Clark (after 44 years) have vacated Plot 15 and this has now been 

taken over by Shane & Angie Towse.  They will also be keeping their half Plot 6B.  

Alison Hollis has also taken on Plot 3B.  There is currently no one on the waiting list.  

Please note if any current plot holders are looking to move or take on more, please 

register your interest with Dave Smith – HWPC. 

PLOT HOLDER LIST - JAN 2020    
 

    
Plot Name   Plot Name 

15 Shane & Angie Towse   16 Alan Felstead 

14 Bob Collie (B) Gillian North (A)   17 Alan Felstead (A) Alan Wood (B) 

13 Phil Attelsey   18 Janice Warwick 

12 Barrie Richardson   19 Kim Bowers 

11 Mark Sears   20 Barrie Richardson 

10 John Portelly   21 Nigel Rivers 

9 Martin Greenaway (B) Alan Chaplin (A)   22 Alison Hollis (A) Nigel Rivers (B) 

8 Martin Greenaway     23 Mike Brown 

7 Abel Santos   24 Mike Brown 

6 Angie Towse (B) Karen Davis (A)   25 Mike Davis 

5 Mike Blight   26 Roger Glynn 

4 Val Foster (B) Janet Stanton (A)   27 Dave Dellow 

3 Alison Hollis (B) Val Foster & Janet Stanton (A)   28 Chris & Dawn Ashworth 

2 Steve & Sue Hall   29 Gareth Emanuel 

1 Association Plot   30 Brian Neal 

      31 Stacey Butcher 

 

David Ryan   

Some of you may be aware David’s wife passed away early January.  David used to 

have Plot 31B.  A card was sent on behalf of HWAA giving our condolences. 

 



 

Linda Emanuel 

HWAA Secretary 

 

Hedge Cutting & Maintenance 

Two dates have been scheduled, Wednesday 29th January and Saturday 1st February.  

Since our meeting we were able to do work on both these dates with the hedge at 

the back of the site being cut and some tidying up of the Association Plot.  Many 

thanks to Sue, Steve, Barrie, Abel, Gareth, Linda, Alison, Steve, Janice, Jan, Val and 

Mick. 

Water Charge 

Dave was unable to attend the meeting but reported the water bill for the last six 

months had arrived for £295 giving an annual total of £400 which has resulted in us 

being £100 over budget.  It was agreed by the committee this would be paid by using 

our HWPC grant.   

Bank Mandate 

Due to the new committee voted in at the AGM the two signatories which are 

required are now being amended. 

Parking - Broadfields  

Complaints have been received from residents regarding cars being parked on the 

grass during this very wet weather. Please park on the road avoiding the yellow lines. 

Rabbits 

An e-mail was sent out recently to everyone to check their fencing/outside 

perimeters to prevent unwanted guests on the site. 

Plant Sale – Reminder! 

This will be on Saturday 16th May 2020 – please make a note in your diary!  

HWAA Clothing 

Linda will be organising another order in March and will send out details for anyone 

interested. 

 

Website (Reminder) 

This is being maintained/updated. Just a reminder this is the website address.  

http://88.98.80.184/hwaa/website.  You can also google by just entering “High Wych 

Allotment Association”.  If you have not visited the site for a while remember to press 

the refresh button. 

 


